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Notice to all Members, 
 
Subject: Network Infrastructure Upgrade 

 
Members are advised that DGCX Group will be upgrading its network infrastructure on Saturday, March  

05, 2022. As part of the post-upgrade verification process, the EOS live environment will be available 

for application connectivity test only, on Sunday, March 06, 2022 between 11:00 to 14:00 hours 

(Dubai Time/GMT+4).  

 

Whilst this upgrade does not require Members or Vendors to undertake any changes, they are 

encouraged to test their connectivity access using trading applications such as EOS-Trader, EOS-

Clear, PORTS (FIX), EMAPI (MBL / POBE), F5 SSL & IPSEC VPN, Drop copy and FTP Server over 

their respective existing mode of network connectivity. As advised, this session is only for connectivity 

testing and verification, there will be no order processing or matching.  

 

 

 

For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange,  
  
 
 
Adel Abu Assaf  
Director- Information Technology 
 

 


